
09 March 2020 
 
 
TO : Lasallian community 

 
FR : Br. Bernard S. Oca FSC 

Chancellor 
 
RE : Lasallians A.C.T. Bulletin # 8: Updated travel advisory 
 
 
The World Health Organization (WHO) reported substantial increases in COVID-19 
transmission outside of China. In this light, the following travel advisories shall be in effect 
as of today: 
 
COVID-19 Travel Advisory for Students 

 
No school-related travel to other countries will be approved until further notice 
 
COVID-19 Travel Advisory for Administrators, Faculty and Staff 
 
Level 4   Do Not Travel to Country 

Self-quarantine required for those who have been to the country in the last 14 days 
 
1. China*   2. Iran   3. Italy   4. South Korea 
*including Hongkong and Macau 
 
Level 3  Avoid Nonessential Travel 

Self-quarantine required for those with travel history to the country since March 1 
 
1. France   2. Germany   3. Spain   4. Switzerland 
 
Level 2   Practice Enhanced Precautions 
Take into consideration that situation may change rapidly, possibly leading to 
quarantine measures 
1. Belgium   2. Japan   3. Netherlands  4. Norway 
5. Singapore   6. Sweden   7. United Kingdom 
 
Level 1   Practice Usual Precautions 
All countries/territories with local transmission of the coronavirus: 
 
1. Metro Manila  2. Algeria    3. Australia   4. Austria 
5. Belarus   6. Bosnia Herzegovina 7. Brazil   8. Bulgaria 
9. Cambodia   10. Cameroon   11. Canada   12.Croatia 
13. Czech Republic 14. Denmark    15. Ecuador   16. Egypt 
17. Finland   18. Greece    19. Hungary   20.Iceland 



21. India   22. Indonesia   23. Ireland   24. Israel 
25. Lebanon   26. Malaysia    27. Maldives   28. New Zealand 
29. Palestine  30. Peru    31.Portugal   32.Romania 
33. San Marino  34. Slovakia    35.Slovenia   36.Taiwan 
37. Thailand   38. UAE    39. United States  40. Vietnam 
 
COVID-19   Travel Advisory for Guests 
 
Guests should be informed of DLSU Travel Advisories. Guests who have been to Level 
3 and Level 4 countries should be advised of the University’s 14-day self-quarantine 
requirement. 
 
General Considerations 
 
Those who have travel plans are strongly advised to factor in the possibility of extended 
stay due to lockdown, being quarantined in the foreign country, and another quarantine 
in the Philippines upon return, in making decisions about their travel plans. 
 
For those traveling to other countries, we are emphasizing the importance of following 
health advisories of the country to which they are going; identifying hospitals nearest their 
location; and keeping themselves updated with the latest and credible information about 
COVID-19. 
 
The University will continue to monitor the evolving COVID-19 situation and update the 
community through timely release of bulletins. 
 
We continue to seek the Lasallian community’s cooperation and shared responsibili ty in 
preventing the spread of the virus. With proper information and vigilance, we will be able 
to effectively maintain a healthy learning environment. 


